
From: Chris.Allery 

Sent: Tuesday, March 28, 2017 11:19 AM 

To: MJC Legal Counsel Rules <LegalCounselRules@courts.state.mn.us> 

Subject: Rule 10 consultation 
 

Mr. Johnson,  

One of our tribal members here at Leech Lake would like to speak briefly at the Rule 10 consultation 
hearing on March 31.  His name is Dale Greene, Sr. and he would only need about 3 to 5 minutes.  I 
realize that comments were to be submitted prior to March 17 but many of the individual tribal 
members received notice quite late, if at all.  The rule changes may affect these people and so the 
consent or views of the affected Indians are very relevant to this rule change as proposed.   It is 
important to include input from those affected by these proposed changes, the individual tribal 
members. 

The points he would be discussing would be jurisdiction, related case law, meaningful consultation, and 
due process of law.  I would appreciate if you can set aside time for Mr. Greene to contribute and 
participate in the discussion in person. 

 

Thank you, 

Chris Allery 
Legal Director 
Leech Lake Band of Ojibwe 

Sent from my iPhone 


